
Team Retreat Information 

Dear Team, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming team retreat! 

Location 

The retreat will take place at the Serenity Mountain Lodge, located in the beautiful Cloudridge 

National Park. 

Accommodation 

We have reserved rooms at the lodge. Each team member will be accommodated in a private 

room with en-suite facilities. 

Date 

The retreat will be held from March 15 to March 17, 2024. 

Transportation 

Transportation will be provided from the office to the lodge, departing at 8:00 AM on March 15. 

We look forward to a productive and enjoyable retreat! 

Best regards, 

The Management Team 


